F. No. 15/1/95/ig/CVO(Vol.ll)
Government of India
Ministry of Finance
Department of Financial Services

FREKRE

Date: 3I° Oct, 2013.
To
1. The Chairperson, State Bank of India, Central Office, Mumbai.
2. The Managing Director of Associate Bank of State Bank of India.

3. The Chairman & Managing Directors of Nationalized Banks (Except Bank of
India).

4. The Executive Director, Reserve Bank of India, Department of Administration
& Personnel Management, CO., Mumbai.

5. NHB, IIFCL, NABARD, SIDBI, EXIM Bank.

Subject: -  Extension of cut-off date for receiving applications for the post of Chief
Vigilance Officers (CVOs) in Bank of India — reg.

SirfMadam,

The undersigned is directed to refer to this Depariment's letter No.
15/1/195/V1G/CVO dated 29" August, 2013 and to say that the cut-off date for receiving
of applications for the post of Chief Vigilance Officer (CVO) in Bank of India is hereby
extended up to 11" November, 2013.

Yours faithfully,
VA Sias

(Mritunjay Singh)

Under Secretary to the Government of India.
PH: 23748709

Email: usvig-dfs@nic.in



